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Rules Committee,

Please pass HB2927 this year Oregonians want to be a part of this process and have our
votes count! A popular vote would allow the Americans that register to vote to have a voice to
elect our presidents!

Lori Berant 
loriberant1@gmail.com 
4545 SE Garrett Cir 
Milwaukie, Oregon 97222

mailto:SRULES.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov



